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General Membership Meeting
October 13" — 10:30 am
Orlando Hilton Hotel

President Cheri Sleeper called the meeting to order at 10:42 a.m., with 63 members present.

President Sleeper Introduced our Board members present and special guests
Kathy Sanz, Jason Locker, Scott Evans, and Val Anderson

Motion to approve the agenda with flexibility ~ by Emory 2" Jerald Motion Passed

Motion to approve the minutes from January with corrections to lines 10 and 43
Motion Haber 2" Batchelor Motion Passed

Financial Reports were presented.

FMEA — Jason Locker, President
e Thanked everyone for attending
e The President's concert will feature groups K through 12
o Theme: “Music Ed begins with ME.”

FSMA — Kathy Sanz
e Invite your administration to attend this year’s conference
e Videos will be out soon for broadcast about music

President-elect report
e FSMA summer leadership program dates July 7-10

Past President’s report
e New handbook changes are up on the website

President’s report
e Read the new ticket policy for All-State concerts
o Final All-State judging is tomorrow
e Turn in Hall of Fame nominations

Unfinished Business — none

New Business

e Motion from the floor (Abbey Duncan Chair D9) concerning the rhetoric on the concert MPA sheet- this
was referred to Jason Jerald, Adjudication Chair since that committee is currently working on those sheets.

The Good of the Association
e State openings this year are:
o 7/8 Middle School All-State Orchestra Coordinator
9/10 All-State Concert Orchestra Coordinator
9/12 High School Honors Orchestra Coordinator
Please let Don Langland know if you are interested in running
e President Sleeper thanked all committee chairs for their work this year
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e The new director from UT was introduced herself
e  QOur Executive Director is retiring in July

The next General meeting will be at the Tampa Convention Center on January 12, 2024, at 5:30 p.m.
Motion to adjourn by Ballinger 2" Emory Motion passed.

President Sleeper adjourned the meeting at 11:07 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
Donald Langland, Executive Director
Florida Orchestra Association Inc



